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From: Kee Sloan [mailto:ksloan@dioala.org]
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 10:03 AM
To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: RE: SCLM - A049

Hi, Ruth
| will encourage people to respond, and perhaps it might be well if | responded, too!

| have not given permission for the clergy of the Diocese of Alabama to bless same-sex unions. Our contact person
is the Rev. Evan Garner, rector of St. John’s in Decatur. His contact information is:

evan.garner@stjohnsdecatur.org

P.O. Box 1806 Decatur, AL 35602-1806
| hope you’re well.
God’s Peace,

Kee
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